
From: Christian Lieber <clieber@nescolorado.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 4:58 PM 
To: Wintz, Katelynn A <Katelynn.Wintz@coloradosprings.gov> 
Cc: Dean Venezia <Dean@vintagedev.com> 
Subject: Request to Postpone Kettle Creek North 
 
CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email 
attachments and links. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or 
unexpected email!  

Katelynn: 
  
On behalf of our client, Vintage Communities, I am respectfully requesting a postponement of the 
Planning Commission hearing for the Kettle Creek North Development Plan AR PUD 20-00538 and Final 
Plat AR FP 20-00539 from March 8, 2023 to April 12, 2023.   Additional time is necessary to address 
neighborhood concerns related to emergency access. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Chris Lieber 
  
  

 

Chris Lieber 
Principal, PLA 
  
Office : (719) 471-0073 
  
619 North Cascade Avenue, Suite 200 
Colorado Springs, CO  80903 
www.nescolorado.com 
   Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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